
From:
To: Evans, Sian
Subject: Site Inspection 23rd January
Date: 05 January 2020 15:47:54

NB. Copy/ duplicate request - Please use this btinternet.com address for all
correspondence. Thank you.

Ms Evans/ case team,

Please accept this email as notification that we wish to attend the Cawston section of the
accompanied site visit on 23rd January 2020. 

As a property which has been identified as at risk from the traffic plans (Council
submissions Vanguard deadline 8) we would request the inspectorate come into our home
to see the proximity of the road to the house, specifically the position of our large cellar
void in relation to the road. We also offer you the opportunity to visit our upper storey.
Noise/ vibration monitors were placed at ground level outside our home but the corridor
effect upwards at this pinch point is significant. 

Could you please inform us of the timetable for the site visit so we can book appropriate
time off work to be involved. Thank you.

kind regards
Polly Brockis
Your Ref 20022632
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Sent from my iPad

x-apple-data-detectors://0/



